
Provider Proprietary EVV System Survey 
 

In preparation for implementation of the Cures Act and restructuring of the 

current EVV program, HHSC and TMHP are administering a survey to 
determine if new and existing provider agencies are interested in using a 

qualifying proprietary EVV system. For more information, instructions, and 
the survey, visit the link below. Note: the survey will be available until 5:00 

p.m. (Central time) on November 21, 2018.   

TMHP & HHSC EVV Proprietary System Provider Agency Survey. 

For questions regarding this alert, please contact HHSC EVV Operations. 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/JTBCKFQ
mailto:Electronic_Visit_Verification@hhsc.state.tx.us
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